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Tuesday, 20th August, 2019 

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Whaanau, 

Big Nix Squash 

Your child                                                         has been taking part in our ‘Big Nix’ squash program. 

To finish off this fantastic round of lessons, we have two exciting events: 

Week 5: Friday, 23 August, 9:30am - 2:30pm 

‘Knighton Squash Festival of Fun’ day: tournament-style day, followed by a few fun games and 
activities to celebrate the final session. 

Week 6: Wednesday, 28 August, 9:15am - 2:30pm 

Some of our students will then represent Knighton in an inter-school tri-tournament.  

What to bring:  Non-marking, white-soled shoes  (no shoes, no play) ; clothes that are comfortable to 

play in; lunch and a drink.  

Transport:  Mr Armistead or Mr Hannah to transport students to and from Lugton Park Squash Club 

on Old Farm Road. 

Squash Waikato have also asked for some photos of our students taking part in the ‘Big Nix’ 

sessions. Please indicate on the form if you are happy for me to pass on photos containing your 

child. Please return the form to the ‘Frog Box’ at the Smiley Face window. If you have any questions 

or queries, feel free to contact me directly. 

David Hannah |  dhannah@kns.ac.nz   | KNS Sports Coordinator 

 

Big Nix Squash 

I give ____________________________ permission to attend both tournament days at Lugton Park. 

I give permission for their photo to be passed on to Squash Waikato for recording and possibly promotional 

purposes. Yes / No 

Signed: ________________________ Phone: ___________________________ 


